
  

What's 
New!

June 7, 2013

Subscribe | Unsubscribe | Forward to a friend

New Feature Story!
Strategies to Reduce Climate Change Can Also
Improve Health

Tina Tyler-O'Shea (Program Administrator) and Kristen
Fladseth (Senior Public Health Analyst) of Mendocino County
Health & Human Services Agency discuss the development of
a Climate Action Plan to create equitable, healthy, and
sustainable communities.

"The City of Ukiah is currently in the process of developing a
Climate Action Plan to reduce the community’s greenhouse
gas emissions and increase the City’s resiliency to climate
change. As part of the Climate Action Plan, the City consulted
with Environmental Science Associates (ESA) to conduct an
inventory of current and projected greenhouse gas emissions
and identify strategies for reduction."

Read the full article here.

Use HealthyMendocino.org to: 
Assist in grant writing

Find local resources

Compare Mendocino with the rest of California counties

Community Calendar
See the events happening in Mendocino County:

Have an upcoming event? Submit it here or contribute other
content, such as a promising practice, report, news article, or
your feedback!

How can you connect?
Learn more about HealthyMendocino.org:

Email research@mendochildren.org or call 
(707) 462-4453 to schedule a training for your organization and
find the ways in which you can connect with the site!

Like us on Facebook!

Updated Indicators

CA DPH has rolled out their
Office of Health Information

and Research (OHIR)
Profiles for the year, which

means newly updated
indicators on Healthy

Mendocino:

Age-Adjusted Death Rate
due to Cerebrovascular

Disease (Stroke)

Age-Adjusted Death due
to Coronary Heart

Disease

Age-Adjusted Death Rate
due to Suicide

Age-Adjusted Death Rate
due to Unintentional

Injuries

Teen Birth Rate

Babies with Low Birth
Weight

Mothers who Received
Early Prenatal Care

Featured Indicator

Daily Particle Pollution

68: Today's (6/10/13)
particle pollution
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